
To	

David	Law		

Chair,	IEEE	802.3	Ethernet	Working	Group	

Reutlingen,	8th	of	August	2018	

Dear	David,	

At	it's	last	meeting	working	group	ISO/IEC	JTC	1/SC	25/WG	3	received	your	liasion	

letter	"Update	on	IEEE	P802.3cg	10Mbit/s	over	Single-pair	Ethernet"	(our	document	

number		ISO/IEC	JTC	1/SC	25	N	2792	).	This	letter	contains	a.o.	the	request	for	

"guidance	...	on	connector	standardisation".	The	working	group	agreed	on	a	process	for	

selection	of	“connecting	hardware	for	single	pair	cabling”	and	instructed	the	convenor	to	

communicate	the	result	to	you.	The	corresponding	questionnaire	was	distributed	as	

ISO/IEC	JTC	1/SC	25	N	2807.	

It	is	a	pleasure	for	me	to	inform	you,	that	more	than	20	national	bodies	participated	and		

that	the	result	is	unambigous.	The	report	of	vote	is	in	JTC	1/SC	25/2819/RQ	and	

additional	information	is	provided	by	JTC	1/SC	25/2820/INF.	

To	conclude,	the	decision	is	for	the	

− M1I1C1E1	variant:	IEC	48B	standardization	project		IEC	63171-1	(Variant	1	of	ISO/IEC	JTC	

1/SC	25	N	2807)	and	for	the	

− M2I2C2E2/M3I3C3E3		variant:	IEC	48B	standardization	project		IEC	61076-3-125	(Variant	2	of	

ISO/IEC	JTC	1/SC	25	N	2807)	

Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me,	if	you	have	further	quesions.	

Best	regards,	

Convenor,	ISO/IEC	JTC	1/SC	25/WG	3	
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